May 17, 2023

Mr. & Mrs. Doug McCreight
2200 Holding Pond Ln.
Midlothian, VA 23112

Dear Mr. & Mrs. McCreight,

On behalf of the entire Angelus Academy family, I thank you for your generous contribution of
$7,000.00 to our annual Gala fundraiser, which will be used towards upcoming renovations.

Our school community is grateful to all those who help in the critical area of fundraising.
Without the generosity of many, we would not be able to provide our high level of academic
excellence. Your charitable gift helps lower tuition for families and to meet our operating
expenses as a small independent school. Most importantly, your support of Angelus Academy
furthers our school mission to form the next generation of Catholic faithful, and for this we are
most grateful.

Our faculty, staff, and students will remember you in our daily prayers and at our weekly school
Mass. May God bless you.

Sincerely,

Head of School

Angelus Academy is a 501(c)(3) non-profit charitable organization.
No goods or services were received in exchange for these gifts.
Our federal tax identification number is 54-1923974
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